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GUVERNUL
REPUBLICII MOLDOVA

Nr. 01-79-4200 Chiginau, April 26, 2022

Letter of Intent

Ms. Kristalina Georgieva
Managing Director
International Monetary Fund
700 19th Street NW
Washington, DC 20431 USA

Dear Ms. Georgieva,

1. Our country’s economic ties and proximity to Ukraine, Russia, and Belarus exacerbates an
already complex macroeconomic situation. The approval of a program supported by the IMF
Extended Credit Facility and Extended Fund Facility (ECF-EFF) arrangements in December 2021
provided the much-needed impetus to our reform momentum amid energy price shocks and the
COVID-19 pandemic. However, the beginning of the war in Ukraine has led to significant
spillovers to our economy, reorienting our efforts to managing the influx of refugees, maintaining
financial confidence, and safeguarding social cohesion. In the attached update to the Memorandum
of Economic and Financial Policies (MEFP) from April 26, 2022, we reconfirm our firm
commitment to sound policies and the objectives of the ECF-EFF program. Nonetheless, we need
additional assistance because the onset of the war on our borders worsens the outlook for the
economy.

9.8 The war in Ukraine has interrupted our positive economic performance traiectorv.















































































































